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 A message from Mrs McGann 
These photos are simply gorgeous! Our new 

reception children have settled in so well. Their Year 
6 buddies have done an excellent jobs at helping to 

support them. 
 

Our Early Years is growing rapidly 
and we now have a waiting list for 
some sessions in Nursery. If you 

have a child who is due to start in 
Tiny Toadstools or Fox Cubs in the 
next year, please let Mrs Gornall or 

Mrs Bharath know as soon as 
possible. We would not want you to 

miss out on a place. 

 

 

Our Year 6 children were an absolute dream team at Robin Wood last week. We 
were so proud of their resilience, teamwork and exceptional behaviour. 



 

  
 

 

 Wonderful Wonderlab 
 

On our last day of the summer term, 
Badgers’ class were invited to The 
Wonderlab at the National Railway   

Museum. The interactive exhibits     
certainly sparked the children’s         

imaginations. They had the most        
wonderful time and experienced a wind 
tunnel, created a hydrogen rocket and 

had fun with marbles. 
We are extremely grateful to Mrs    

Gornall for organising this opportunity 
for us. It certainly inspired some    

engineers of the future! 

 

 

 

Our Creative Curriculum 

Extreme Reading Competition 
Thank you for the amazing entries to the Extreme Reading Competition. They were all 
fantastic! The children have voted and these are our five winners. We will run this 
competition again over the Christmas holidays and can’t wait to see your entries! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 3rd October 3.45pm Open Evening for new Reception starters 
2024 

Wednesday 4th October 3.20pm School Council’s Tombola - School Hall 
(£1 a go—guaranteed win) 

Thursday 5th October National Poetry day 
 

Tuesday 10th October  World Mental Health day 
 Badgers’ York trip pm 

Friday 20th October 9.30-
11.30am 

Owls, Badgers and Foxes— Singing 
morning at St Peter’s School 

Monday 23rd October Design Technology 
week 

Tuesday 24th October 1.30pm 
 

Year 3 and 4— 
Marjorie Waite Court  

Friday 27th October Break up for half term 
Non uniform day 

Thursday 9th November Diwali day 
 

Autumn Term Club Offer 

Day and time: Age range: Club 

Monday 3.20-4.20pm Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) Football Team training 

Tuesday 10.30am Year 3 and 4 Swimming lessons 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15pm Key Stage 1 (Years 1 & 2) Football 

Wednesday 8am– 8.40am KS1 and KS2 Sports Breakfast Club 

Wednesday afternoon KS1 and KS2 Piano and Guitar lessons 

Wednesday 3.20-4.20pm Key Stage 2 Multisports 

Thursday 8am-8.40am KS1 and KS2 Sports Breakfast Club 

Thursday 3.15-4.15pm Key Stage 1 Tag Rugby 

Thursday 4.20-5.20pm Key Stage 2 Tag Rugby 

Wednesday 3.30-4.15pm Key Stage 2 Netball 

Friday 12.30-1pm Key Stage 2 Young Voices Choir 

Friday 3.15-4.45pm Key Stage 1 Gymnastics 


